
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  

LOWER CAPE FEAR WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING CHANGE 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Lower Cape Fear Water and Sewer Authority 

(LCFWASA) Board of Directors Regular Meeting on Monday, June 14, 2021, has been 

rescheduled for Monday, June 7, 2021, at 9:00 a.m.  The meeting will be held at the LCFWASA 

offices located at 1107 New Pointe Blvd., Suite 17, Leland, NC 28451.  Due to emergency 

restrictions pertaining to COVID-19, the meeting will be conducted remotely, and in-person 

public attendance at the meeting is prohibited.  The meeting will be simultaneously streamed live 

online and may be viewed on LCFWASA’s Facebook Page or via the Zoom link on 

LCFWASA’s website:  www.lcfwasa.org.   

To speak during the public comment portion of the meeting, please access the meeting 

via the Webex link on LCFWASA’s website:  www.lcfwasa.org.  Public comments may also be 

submitted via email to admin@lcfwasa.org or by calling (910) 383-1919 to leave a message.  

Public comments received by 1:00 p.m. on Friday, June 4, 2021, will be read into the record at 

the meeting.   
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